
Visiting Fellowships for 2020-21 

Durham Residential Research Library 

  

The recently-launched Durham Residential Research Library (DRRL) is delighted to invite applications 
from researchers for Visiting Fellowships. The DRRL aims to enable and foster research across the three 
historic collections of Durham – those held by Durham Cathedral, Ushaw, and Durham University, 
including Palace Green Library and the Oriental Museum. They include not only libraries, but also 
archives, collections of visual and material culture, and architectural assets. The purpose of the Visiting 
Fellowships is to support research into these globally significant collections. Fellowships will generally last 
for one month but can last up to a maximum of three months. 

  

More information available at durham-rrl.org.uk. Deadline for applications: 12 noon on Monday 17 
February 2020. Academic enquiries: Dr James Kelly at james.kelly3@durham.ac.uk. Please send 
applications to RRL.admin@durham.ac.uk. 
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